Hazelton, Laura

Subject:	W: 35 Templewood Avenue
From: Ginny Kirsch Sent: 14 September 2018 12:18 To: Hazelton, Laura < Laura. Hazelto Subject: Re: 35 Templewood Avenue	
Dear Laura,	
	e hedge - if permission is granted to lower and relocate the pool, the green acara development. Such a pity, as so far this stretch of West Heath Road i
Thank you for posting the comm	nents. If possible could you put this up too?
Ginny	
On Fri, Sep 14, 2018 at 10:04 A. Hi Ginny,	M, Hazelton, Laura < <u>Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk</u> > wrote:
They should all be online and v	isible now – I hadn't clicked the 'public' button.
control over hedges. We can or 75mm. If a hedge is left to grow	cer who has confirmed that unfortunately we do not actually have any only control trees in conservation areas if the diameter of their trunk is over a unmaintained, into larger trees then we can control their removal, but ined as a hedge (as is the case here), then they can be removed without on from the Council.
Kind regards,	
Laura Hazelton	
Senior Planning Officer	
Telephone: 020 7974 1017	